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GAELTACHT SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION FORMS 
ARE AVAILABLE FROM YOUR IRISH TEACHERS



RETURN DATE 2023/2024
START UP RETURN FOR YEAR GROUPS WILL BEGIN ON TUESDAY 29TH AUGUST 2023

FURTHER DETAILS FOR SPECIFIC YEAR GROUPS WILL ISSUE IN JUNE



INTEGRITY OF THE SCHOOL DAY



INTEGRITY OF THE SCHOOL DAY



BEST WISHES
TO THE TY BUSINESS STUDENTS PREPARING FOR 

THE ENTERPRISE IRELAND MEATH FINAL



SPC EQUESTRIAN TEAM 
CAME 3RD IN WEXFORD 
AND WE WISH THEM WELL 
IN THEIR COMPETITION 
THIS WEEKEND



WELL DONE TO OUR TY ARTISTS



WELL DONE TO THE THIRD YEAR STUDENTS WHO 
REPRESENTED SPC AT THE IMTA QUIZ LAST WEEK



• Grand Slam and Triple Crown Rugby 

trophies were won last weekend by the 

Irish Rugby Team

• The trophies will be on site on Wednesday 

29th March. Please complete the form 

emailed to your school account if you 

would like the opportunity to get your 

photo with the trophies.

• The classes who show the most interest 

will be prioritised on the day.









CONGRATULATIONS TO LISA ON WINNING A PRIZE IN THE 
LMETB ROBERT BALLAGH COMPETITION – EVERYONE ENJOYED 
THE CELEBRATION IN THE GALLERY IN DROGHEDA THIS WEEK





SPC Alumni Programme was 

launched last week.

Profiles of our past pupils will be 

posted on the Alumni wall to 

provide our students with 

insights and advice on the 

breadth of possible future 

pathways from school.

Some Alumni have given 

permission for their profile to 

be circulated on our social 

media also.

If you know any past pupils 

please let them know we would 

love to share their story and 

advice.



1ST 2ND AND 3RD 
YEARS WILL BE 
ATTENDED WORKS
HOPS THIS WEEK 
ON 
CYBERBULLYING 

PLEASE HAVE A 
CONVERSATION AT 
HOME REGARDING 
THIS IMPORTANT 
ISSUE



• Wishing all our 

muslim students and friends 

well as they enter the special 

season of Ramadan which 

began on the 22nd March



• World Youth Day 2023 takes place 1st -6th August in 

Lisbon there are limited places that the local parish of 

Dunboyne have available are almost booked out.

• Anyone interested in joining with the parish to 

participate in this world event are encouraged to book now. 

Cost €650 approx. All expenses included. To find out more 

please check out www.dioceseofmeath.ie or email: 

meathyouth@gmail.com.

http://www.dioceseofmeath.ie/
mailto:meathyouth@gmail.com

